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July 3, 2024 
 
 
 
The Honorable Julie Blaha 
Office of the State Auditor 
525 Park Street, Suite 500 
Saint Paul, MN 55103-2139 
 
Dear State Auditor Blaha, 
 
Pursuant to Minn. Stat. § 6.481, subd. 7, this letter is to serve as notice Goodhue 
County plans to remain with a CPA firm for the 2024 and 2025 audits. 
 
At the meeting on July 3, 2024, the Goodhue County Board of Commissioners 
unanimously approved a motion to remain with a CPA firm and to notify you of the 
decision. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Goodhue County Board of Commissioners 
 
 
 
________________________ 
Todd Greseth, Chair 
 


